
Posted:  6/28/2022 

MINUTES 

BUDGET COMMITTEE / HR COMMITTEE MEETING 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SLINGER, WI 53086 

Monday, June 27th, 2022 

 

Pending Board Approval 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Gary Feltz and Cherie Rhodes at 6:00 PM in the High 

School IMC. 

 

 

Members answering roll were:  Cherie Rhodes, Jody Strupp, Gary Feltz, Ken Strupp, 

Roman Weninger, Bruce Hassler, and Joe Havey 

 

 

Administrators present:  Daren Sievers, Jim Curler, and Karen Hug 

 

 

The Board heard a report on the projected end of the year 2021/2022 budget as presented 

by Hug and Sievers.  Hug will give a final report in July, but due to ESSR funds and 

State stimulus monies, the District came in comfortably under budget and thus will be 

able to add funds to the Fund 46 account to increase the amount of money available for 

future construction needs. 

 

Sievers gave a report on District year-round employees and the internal study being done 

regarding who should be paid on an hourly basis and who should be salaried.  A proposal 

will be provided to the Board at the end of the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:29 PM. 

 

 

 

 


